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City Clerk Staff

From: Karl E Spitzmacher <bigkmtspitzmacher@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 2, 2023 3:47 PM
To: Gwen Jones; Grp. City Council and City Web Site
Cc: Newstalk KGVO
Subject: City Councilor Gwen Jones

 

Gwen Jones 
Ward 3 Council Member 

Email Gwen Jones 

More Information 
 
 
City Councilor Gwen Jones  
 
Poverello Center Executive Director Jill Bonny. 
 
 
 
Ginny Merriam is the City of Missoula Communications Director. 
 
From: Eran Pehan <PehanE@ci.missoula.mt.us>  
 
 
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 10:40:50 AM  
To: Grp. City Council and City Web Site <Council@ci.missoula.mt.us>  
 
Cc: Dale Bickell <BickellD@ci.missoula.mt.us>; 
 
Ginny Merriam <MerriamG@ci.missoula.mt.us>  
 
 
Subject: City of Missoula Zoning Designations  
 
City Councilors,  
Attached you will find our most recent zoning analysis, which will be included as a graphic in the forthcoming land use  
equity audit. In direct response to Councilor Anderson’s question last night, 44% of our zoned lands are exclusively  
zoned for single-dwellings. Please let me know if you have any additional questions 
 
 
Ginny Merriam <MerriamG@ci.missoula.mt.us>  
 
Law enforcement will become involved only if there is a threat of violence to the city and Poverello employees. 
 
The Temporary Safe Outdoor Space new hard-sided shelter facility officially opened on Thursday, January 5. The TSOS is 
just off West Broadway near the new Trinity affordable housing complex. 
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Read More: Emergency Shelter Closure Will Lead to Urban Camping in Missoula | 
 
https://newstalkkgvo.com/emergency-shelter-closure-urban-camping-
missoula/?utm_source=Sailthru&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=KGVO%20Sunday%202023-04-
02&utm_term=KGVO%20Smart%20List&utm_source=tsmclip&utm_medium=referral 
 

I come too realize their is no reply. 
It will be realized appropriately. 
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City Clerk Staff

From: J. Kevin Hunt <jkhesq23@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 2, 2023 10:23 AM
To: Grp. City Council and City Web Site; Attorney Admin; Jordan Hess
Subject: A Simple Question

PERSONAL COMMENTS BY CITIZENS PRAISING MISSOULA'S MAYOR and other City officials are OK, but "personal 
criticisms" of them are contrary to City Council "rules of decorum." How is this not unconstitutional, content-based 
censorship like that by the Scarborough, MA City Council pursuant to its "civility code" struck down by the Supreme 
Judicial Court of Massachusetts last month, which the Justices unamimously said "appears to cross the line into 
viewpoint discrimination: allowing lavish praise but disallowing harsh criticism of government officials"? 
 
— jkh 


